

Mike DeWine, Governor Jim Tressel, Lt. Governor Steven W. Schierholt, Executive Director

Memorandum of Response

To: Michael Bender, Business Advocate

Common Sense Initiative

From: Summer Reyburn, Policy & Public Affairs Liaison

Ohio Board of Pharmacy

Date: August 29, 2025

Re: CSI Reviews Received August 29, 2025

Thank you for your review of the Remote Dispensing Pharmacies and Administration of Drugs by Injection and Dispensing Drugs to an Alternate Location rule packages received by the Board of Pharmacy on August 29, 2025.

Based on your feedback of the packages, the Ohio Board of Pharmacy will proceed with the filing of these rule packages with JCARR.

77 S. High Street, 17th Floor Columbus, OH 43215 U.S.A. Phone: 614 | 466 4143 Fax: 614 | 752 4836



print date: 09/14/2025 3:46 PM